
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
January 2024 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

I am delighted to be writing to you to offer you the opportunity to purchase a Class of 2024 Yearbook 
& Leavers’ Hoody for your child. 

We are working with Fizz, the UK's premier supplier of Leavers’ Yearbooks and Hoodies and are eagerly 
anticipating what are sure to be wonderful keepsakes to celebrate their time at the school. 

The hoodies will have a large ‘24’ print on the back, containing the names of all pupils in the year 
group and will also feature an embroidered logo on the front.  Pupils can order the college style hoody 

https://shop.fizz-group.co.uk/
mailto:admin@sweynepark.com

